
   

 

 

Board of Directors Meeting—March 2, 2016 at  
Nolans Restaurant, Canandaigua, New York and conducted by Jack Young—Commodore 
 
Present: Jack Young, Bill Olmsted, Mike Yonker, Bonnie Yonker, Cathy Russell, Jeff Merkel, Kevin Issing, Marti 
Issing, Dana Gersbach, Don Bartold, Bill Frarey, Maureen Frarey, Terry Holland, Rosemary Holland and Bill 
Wheeler 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
Balance as of 2/31/2016:  $10,081.62.  Income includes member dues.   
 
Secretary’s Report: 
Reviewed and no discussion. 
 
Vintage Wood 
Newsletter has been sent out.  Next issue will go out in June, 2016. 
 
Finger Lakes Boating Museum: 
No new business to report (Ed and Nancy were not in attendance) 
 
Website: 
Up-to-date.  Monthly Board of Directors minutes are now posted each month. 
   
Membership Report: 
Membership renewals are still coming in.  If you have not renewed, please do so as soon as possible. 
 
Old Business: 
Update on the docks.  Still “work in progress.”  Denny Clark will review in detail at the next Board of Directors’ 
meeting. 
 
Boat Show: 
Everything is on schedule and all permits have been acquired.  Friday night food to be catered by The Switz along 
with Hunt Country and Dr. Frank’s wine tasting.   
 
New Business: 
Finger Lakes Boating Museum Club renewal.  Jack will get more information regarding other levels of membership 
and report at next month’s meeting. 
 
All members of WCCB are always welcome to come to the Board of Directors meetings each month.  They 
are always on the first Wednesday of each month. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  April 6, 2016—Torrey Park Inn, Geneva, New York 
 
Meeting adjourned:   8:40 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jack Young  
Commodore 
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